
 

 

 

Statement of Retransmission Consent Election 

Station WCAU, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, has elected retransmission consent as 
the basis for carriage by all multichannel video programming distributors (MVPDs) 
in the Philadelphia, Pennsylvania Designated Market Area for the 2024-2026 
carriage cycle.   

Questions concerning this statement may be directed to:  

 Cody Westphal at carriagecontact@nbcuni.com or 212-664-5461. 
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